
From: Olivia Simon <olivia@ward34.org> 

Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 9:33 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift Disclosure 

  

  

Hi Steve, 

 

On 12/26/24, a package was delivered to our office from Joseph Cacciatore Real Estate containing a 

World's Finest Chocolate Festive Holiday Trio, valued at $71.95. We accepted on behalf of the City and 

placed the candy at the reception desks of the 2nd and 3rd floors of City Hall for constituents to enjoy. 

  

Apologies for the delayed disclosure - I have been out of the office so just opened it and set it out for 

constituents this morning (1/2/25). 

  

Kind regards,  

Olivia Simon (she/her) 

Communications Director 

Office of the 34th Ward - Alderman Conway 

Sign up for the 34th Ward newsletter here! 
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